
ARGYLL & BUTE COUNCIL CAMPBELTOWN FERRY 
SUB-GROUP

CUSTOMER SERVICES 4 MAY 2016

EXTRACT OF MINUTE OF MID ARGYLL KINTYRE & THE ISLANDS AREA 
COMMITTEE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 6 APRIL 2016

17. CAMPBELTOWN FERRY SUB-GROUP 
The Committee considered a report providing information on the working of the 
Campbeltown Ferry Sub-group, which has been successful in helping to ensure 
that the seasonal service from Campbeltown to Ardrossan has now become a 
permanent service.

Decision

Members agreed:-

1. to note the work of the Campbeltown Ferry Sub-Group and their success in helping 
to secure the permanent operation of the Campbeltown  to Ardrossan Ferry Service; 

2. to note the consultation arrangements in place for “Ferry Committees” as per the 
guidance from Transport Scotland; 

3. to note that the Campbeltown Ferry Sub-Group will be renamed the Campbeltown 
Ferry Committee; 

4. that the Campbeltown Ferry Committee will be an independent group and will not 
report to the Area Committee; and

5. that governance support will be provided to the Ferry Committee in the initial 
stages, but that the group should be encouraged to take on the administration 
function as is the arrangement in other areas of the Council.  

(Ref:  Report by Executive Director of Customer Services, dated 6 April 2016, 
submitted.)


